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I need quick legal access to self defense weapons in my home.  Several months ago a neighbor
needed to defend his wife and himself from a person with a weapon about to force his way
into their home.  The neighbor was successful and he and his wife lived through the attack. 
Unfortunatly, the neighbor had to kill the intruder to keep his wife safe from the attacker.  

     I do not want to be a criminal if inside my locked home I have an unlocked weapon. 

     Vote NO on HB4005A.

Helen Scott
Grants Pass
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